
    

   

 
 
 

   

TO:  Physicians, Heath Service Managers 

 

FROM: Dr. J.G. Heathcote, District Chief, Department of Pathology and Laboratory Medicine 

  Anita Muise, District Manager, Laboratory Shared Services 

  Roxanna Saulnier, District Manager Community Based Laboratories 

 

DATE:  Feb 27, 2013 

 

RE: Change in Blood Collection Hours at Eastern Shore Memorial Hospital, Twin Oaks 

Memorial Hospital and Musquodoboit Valley Memorial Hospital effective April 2, 2013 

 

 

 

Effective April 2, 2013 the Department of Pathology and Laboratory Medicine (DPLM) will be changing its 

hours of blood collection service at Eastern Shore Memorial Hospital, Twin Oaks Memorial Hospital, and 

Musquodoboit Valley Memorial Hospital.  

 

New hours of service: 

 

 Eastern Shore Memorial Hospital  

Monday to Friday  0730 hrs -1030 hrs  

(closed on holidays) 

 

 Twin Oaks Memorial Hospital 

Monday to Friday  0700 hrs -1100 hrs 

(closed on holidays)  

  

 Musquodoboit Valley Memorial Hospital 

Monday to Friday  0700 hrs -1100 hrs 

closed on holidays)  

 

These minor changes have been made to ensure that there is rapid and efficient delivery of specimens from 

these facilities to the main laboratory at the QEII Health Sciences Centre.  
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